
Cookstown Primary School 
Term Dates 

2023-2024 
(Updated: 14th June 2023) 

Term 1 

Year 1 and LSC/ASC will send out their return to school information separately 

Wednesday 30th August 2023 
Return to school for all Mainstream classes (Y2-7)  

– School will close at 12:00pm 
 
 

Thursday 31st August 2023 
School for all Mainstream classes (Y2-7)  

– School will close at 12:00pm 

Friday 1st September 2023 
School for all Mainstream classes (Y2-7)  

– full day  

Tuesday 3rd October 2023  - Staff Training - Year 1 & 2 pupils only finish at 1:00pm 

Monday 9th October 2023  - Staff Training - Year 3 & 4 pupils only finish at 1:00pm 

Wednesday 11th October 2023  - Staff Training - Year 5, 6 & 7 pupils only finish at 1:00pm 

Monday 30th October - Friday 3rd November 2023  - Half Term Holiday - School Closed 

Monday 6th November 2023 Return to school for all pupils 

Thursday 23rd November 2023 School will close at 12:00pm for all pupils 

Friday 24th November 2023  - Parent Interviews - School Closed   

Monday 27th November 2023 Return to school for all pupils 

Thursday 21st December 2023  Term ends – School will close at 12:00pm for all pupils 
 

Term 2 
Thursday 4th January 2024 Return to school for all pupils 

Thursday 15th February  - Tuesday 20th February 2024 - Half Term Holiday - School Closed 

Wednesday 21st February 2024 Return to school for all pupils 

Monday 18th March 2024  - St. Patrick’s Holiday - School Closed 

Tuesday 19th March 2024 Return to school for all pupils 

Friday 22nd March 2024  Term Ends - School will close at 12:00pm for all pupils 
 

Term 3 
Monday 8th April 2024 Return to school for all pupils 

Monday 6th May 2024  - Bank Holiday - School Closed 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 Return to school for all pupils 

Monday 27th May - Tuesday 28th May 2024  - Bank Holiday - School Closed 

Wednesday 29th May 2024 Return to school for all pupils 

Wednesday 26th June 2024 Last day for Year 7 pupils 

Friday 28th June 2024  Term Ends - School will close at 12:00pm for all pupils 

For your convenience, we try to make you aware of school closures well in advance. 
However, at this stage the holiday dates for 2022/23 are still subject to change. 

 
 


